
Directors Meeting 

Mass Bass Federation 

February 21st 2012 

 

Call to Order 7:37pm 

Secretaries Report: Waived 

Treasurers Report: Motion to pay all bills. Passed Unanimously. All Directors received copies of the report. 

Tournament Report: The Federation Booth has been set up at the sportsman’s shows and has garnered 
some interest.  

Registration for the events can begin now. Contact the Tournament Director >>> Website. 

Youth Report: All clubs have been assigned to a specific youth event for participation. Events run 8- 2pm. 
A TBF Student Angler event is being put together for MA RI CT High School Anglers. More to follow! 

Conservation Report: Zebra Mussels have been found in Lakes Zoar and Lillinoah in CT. Ma. Waters are 
considered low risk due to water quality. 

State Team: All Open Tournaments have permits that have been approved. See list on website. 

Old Business: We need an accurate count of each members Boat, Motor, and type of Electronics from 
each Federation member. Bring to next Directors meeting. 

New Business: The Worcester and Rockingham sportsman’s shows went well. Charlie Ballas is taking 
over the job of scheduling the Massachusetts tournaments from Kristina. Send them to him in the future. 
Cabela’s Cash is accepting sign-ups now. Springfield MA. Sportsman’s show is Feb. 23-26th. Charity 
nominations will be taken at the March Directors meeting. There is a Forum available through our new 
website. You must sign up, if you want to use it. The proposed date for the Club vs. Club tournament is 
Sept. 30th @ Long Pond, Lakeville. 

Adjourned: 8:12pm 


